
Memorial Hall Report 
May 2025 

Cllr Roger Dollins 
 

1) Cllr Linda Dearden, Presented her plan for the Overflow car Park. REF Planting Trees, 
Orchard idea and  some seating and  room for some parking. Memorial Hall Committee 
would like something possibly a seat to be dedicated to the memory of Steve Young. 
 
2) Ladies Toilets under refurbishment, stage one completed, other work ongoing. 
 
3) Solar Panel up date new meter to be installed so they can get benefit from the power 
produced, at the moment no subsidy all power/money goes to British Gas. 
 
4) StoreRoom to be tidied and re Jig of space. 
 
5) Enquired about the notice board,  I said work in progress ready asap. 
 
6) First Aid Training discussed would like to see this as soon as possible, thanks to 
Helen for trying to make it happen. 
 
7) Kitchen update new mugs etc. etc. to be purchased. 
 
8) Cinema Club going well but quiet in April, new films including Paddington Goes To 
Peru arriving this month, very popular should be full house. Bank Balance £1100 
Approx. new Blue Ray Player purchased. 
 
9) Chairman Report none away. But will be back for the Hirers meeting this month on 
Thursday the 15th. 
 
10) Booking Secretary All looking Good, with one wedding actually booked for July 2026. 
Summer Social organised for the 5th July 2025 Cost £23 per person. 
 
11) Treasurer Report all  looking good. Accounts Approved  by committee. 
 
12) Hall Hallmark system operating OK. 
 
13) New Bin to be installed in Kitchen. 


